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Subject: Antti Värre "Baltic Sea E-nav"

26 nov 09:56 / Baltic Sea E-nav 

The project meeting for period 3 has been planned to take place in Rauma, 
Finland and scheduled for April 9th to 10th.  
In the meeting we will especially focus on simulator scenarios. There will be 
end-users performing pilots and they will also be available for discussions. 

Due to nuclear plant maintenance for the nearby Olkiluoto plant taking place 
in the spring accommodation availability is very limited.  
To confirm accommodation availability, we need to collect information 
about the estimated number of people participating in the meeting and the 
estimated amount of rooms needed in good time. It is well understood that 
there may be many changes before April, but please provide your best 
estimate.  

If we can allocate enough rooms the meeting will be as scheduled. If we 
can't, we will adjust the schedule.  

Please answer as soon as possible. Latest by Thursday 28.11.2024 23:59.  

https://forms.office.com/e/hDwNZtYQW5 

Thank you for co-operation,

Antti




